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Dear Parents, 

 

Fr. Bobby has advised us that Grandparents are now permitted to 

attend the Confirmation ceremony next Friday in addition to Parents 

and siblings. 

 

Each child will be allocated two pews. A draw will be made during the 

week and the names of each child will be on their allocated pews. We 

are using the side aisles in addition to the main aisle to facilitate this. 

 

The ceremony starts at 12.30pm please be in the church by 12.15pm. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you on the day and hope everyone has a 

happy and memorable time on this very special day in your child’s life. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Tomás McLoughlin 
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